
Canutillo High School Health Class Permission Slip 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

At Canutillo High School, our health curriculum aims to empower students in making informed, 
healthy decisions. Throughout the course, students will explore various sensitive topics, 
including mental and emotional health, substance use, body image, and sexual health. We aim 
to create a safe and respectful learning environment where students feel comfortable discussing 
these important subjects. 

We require your written permission to ensure your child can participate fully in this valuable 
program. If permission is not granted, alternate educational activities will be planned for your 
child. 

Please review the following options and provide your signature below: 

●​ I grant permission for my child to participate in the health class curriculum, 
including discussions on sensitive topics.​
 

●​ I do not grant permission for my child to participate in the health class curriculum 
regarding sensitive topics. My child will receive alternative educational activities.​
 

Student’s Name: _______________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________ 

Date: ________________________________________________ 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child's health 
teacher. 

Thank you for your support! 

 


